
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to NJS PTA  

 

Our AGM is on Wednesday 21st September 2016 at 7.30pm in the school 

staff room.   

Everyone is welcome. 
(If you are unable to attend the meeting but would like to be involved with the PTA please email us 

njs.pta@taw.org.uk and we will add you to our mailing list) 

 

 

NJS PTA 
September 2016 

 

You can find us on Facebook, like and we will 

remind you of events that are coming up and 

of all things PTA! Just search for Newport 

Junior School PTA. 

PTA Events this Half-term 

Friday 23rd September - Second-Hand Uniform . We hold regular second-hand uniform sales – It will take place at 

3.30pm outside the conservatory. Any donations of school uniform are much appreciated and can be dropped off at the 

school office at any time. 

Friday 30th September – PTA Cake Stall.  Please can children bring in donations of cakes, homemade or bought, on the 

Friday morning.  Plates of cakes will be sold for £1 at 3.30pm outside the conservatory at the entrance to the 

playground.  

Wednesday 19th October – PTA Disco. 3.30pm – 5pm in the school hall. Entry £1 plus refreshments for sale (Drinks, 

crisps, sweets). Children wanting to attend the disco should bring a change of clothes and their money into school on 

that day. Disco is supervised by school staff and PTA helpers. Parents collect children from the school hall at 5pm, please 

use the hall entrance accessible from the playground. 

 

 

 

We have lost some hardworking PTA members this time as their 

children have moved up to senior school, so we are on the lookout 

for new helpers. It doesn’t matter if you can’t attend our meetings 

or only have a small amount of time to give, every little helps!  If 

you are interested in helping in any way at all please contact us. 

How can you help? 
You can help the PTA in many ways:  

 supporting events by attending  

 making cakes 

 plating up cakes (we are looking for help on the 30th 

Sept please!) 

 help organising events  

(1/2 hour of your time would be great)  

 helping on refreshments stalls at Discos and Fairs 

 attending meetings 

 fundraising ideas or to offer your help speak to a 

member of the PTA or email us at njs.pta@taw.org.uk  

 

Thank you 

 

Look out for our full PTA  Newsletter 

which will be out in the next few 

weeks. Included will be details of the 

Christmas Fair – our biggest 

fundraising event of the school year! 
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